Corporation
for Public
Broadcasting

September 13,2016

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND HARD COPY TO FOLLOW

Mr. Robert I. Dunlop
President & CEO
KCTS 9 Television
401 Mercer Street
Seattle, WA 98109

RE: Evaluation of KCTS 9’s Cascade Public Media, Compliance with Communications Act
Requirements for the period July 1, 2015 through March 31, 2016. Report No. ACR1506-1508,
dated September 29, 2015

Dear Mr. Dunlop:

Congratulations! We are pleased to see that the recent review of Cascade Public Media by our Office of
the Inspector General (OIG) found that Cascade was in “substantial compliance” with the
Communications Act and that the report was issued without any findings or recommendations.

We applaud the importance you and your staff no doubt place on compliance. Well done!

Kind regards,

Jackie J. Livesay
Assistant General Counsel & Vice President, Compliance

CC: VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
Mary Mitchelson, [nspector General, CPB
William J. Richardson, Deputy Inspector General, CPB
Steven J. Altman, Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer, CPB
J. Westwood Smithers, Jr., Senior Vice President & General Counsel, CPB
William P. Tayman, Jr., Chief Financial Officer & Treasurer, CPB
Ted Krichels, Senior Vice President, System Development & Media Strategy, CPB



